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DEPT. OF HEALTH AND HUMAN SERVICES Pete Ricketts, Governor

December 15, 2022

The Honorable Pete Ricketts
Governor of Nebraska

State Capitol Room 2316
Lincoln, NE 68509

The Honorable Doug Peterson
Attorney General of Nebraska
State Capitol Room 2115
Lincoln, NE 68509

Mr. Patrick J. O’Donnell
Clerk of the Legislature
State Capitol Room 2028
Lincoln, NE 68509

Dear Governor Ricketts, Attorney General Peterson, and Mr. O’Donnell:

Pursuant to Neb. Rev. Stat § 71-2489, the Nebraska Department of Health and Human Services
is submitting the following information regarding the use of funds appropriated under the Opioid
Prevention and Treatment Act and the outcomes from such use. The Opioid Settlement
Remediation Advisory Committee is preparing processes and outcomes for future use. The
Department of Health and Human Services is collaborating with the National Settlement vendor
Brown Greer and the State Treasurer’s office as settlement funds are deposited. As of June 30,
2022, no funds have been disbursed or expended.

Sincerely,

Sheri Dawson, RN
Director, Division of Behavioral Health
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